 Dear All,

I hope this email finds you well!

Please find attached an exciting job post from Dr Maggie Lawrence at Glasgow Caledonian University, for a Grade 5 0.5WTE Researcher on the HEADS: UP (Helping Ease Anxiety and Depression after Stroke) study. The post was launched on Monday 3 June 2019 on the GCU (https://www.gcu.ac.uk/latestvacancies/jobs/) and Myjobscotland websites. It has a two-week closing date; interviews will take place on Monday 1 July 2019.

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind about the annual OPSYRIS meeting deadlines: 15th of July for abstract submissions and Rising Star award nominations, 23rd of September for registration. Please email your abstracts to: OPSYRISabstracts@gmail.com; and completed registration forms to: OPSYRISreg@gmail.com.


Have a lovely weekend.


Best wishes,


Bogna
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